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Attendance this week 

Whole school attendance this 
week 94.3%     

Best attendance this week: 

Starling Class 98.3% and  

Nightingale Class 98.1 % 

 

Edition no 31 

 

Reminder that we have the Exploring Behaviour Strategies course 

running on Tuesday 7th February.    There are still a few places  

available if you wish to join.  It’s from 1.15—3.15 pm in the school 

hall, very informal, no charge—call the office if you’d like to join in. 

 

Thank you for the support with our events in school recently, the 

Infant Maths sessions have been really well attended as were the 

reception classes books and biscuits events.   I know the children love 

having visitors in their classrooms and we appreciate your support. 

Mr Fitter, Headteacher  

 

Headlice 

We have been notified of some children with headlice.    Please can we remind all parents and  

carers to check children’s hair regularly and treat if necessary to stop the cycle.    It is also always 
helpful to tie long hair back  and the use of hair spray can sometimes prevent headlice jumping 
from head to head. 

TONBRIDGE AND MALLING BOROUGH COUNCIL 

HALF TERM CLUBS 

During the February holiday we are running SEN sessions, Day Camps, 2 hour Drop Ins and Intensive Swimming  

Courses for children of all ages.  The Intensive Courses also covers Learn 2 Swim 7 Years+ for those children seven 
years and under who are yet to swim 25 metres. 

 

Here is a link to our Holiday Club webpage - https://www.tmactive.co.uk/juniors/holiday-programmes 

https://www.tmactive.co.uk/juniors/holiday-programmes
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DATES FOR TERM 3 

Exploring behaviour strategies Tuesday 7th February 1.15—3.15 pm (course for parents—sign up at office) 

Wear Something Red  Charity event for PTA 

Master Builders trip for Year 1 Friday 10th February 2023 

End of term 3    Friday 10th February  2023  

Start of term 4   Monday 20th February 2023 

Year 1 pupils dress as an old person on Monday 20th February 2023 

Year 1 pupils—bring your pet in Friday 24th February 2023 (2.00 pm—3.15 pm)      

Snowdon Residential  Sunday 26th February to  Saturday 4th March 2023 

Mother’s day gift room  Monday 13th and Tuesday 14 th March  2023 

Rock your socks day   Tuesday 21st March 2023 

End of term 4    Friday 31st March 2023 

Please note there is an additional Bank Holiday on Monday 8th May for the Kings Coronation 

Message for parents of Year 1 pupils (Wagtail and Kingfisher classes): 

Year 1s will be celebrating 100 Days of School on Monday 20th February. Please can children dress up as an old  

person!  

On Friday 24th Feb, we are holding a pet day! Parents are able to bring in a pet for the afternoon 2:15-3:00. Please con-

tact the school office if you are bringing in a pet. Please ensure the pet is safe to bring in!  

Please can they also bring paper towel tubes in for a craft on the first day back of Term 4.  

BARRACUDAS HOLIDAY CAMPS 
 
Each year hundreds of schools and colleges get behind Children's Mental Health Week, helping to support thousands of children, parents and carers. 
Taking place 6-12th February, this is a great opportunity to highlight the importance of young people's mental health.  
  
Barracudas provide fun experiences and improving children's mental and physical health in the school holidays, so couldn't be more on board with 
this annual campaign. With that in mind, our February schools resource sheet includes fun mindful activities to help boost children’s mental  
wellbeing.  
  
As they are Ofsted registered, they also accept ALL Childcare Vouchers and Tax-Free Childcare.  

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/

